
Home Learning for Bears WC 4th May 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

Hello again and welcome to Week 5 of our home learning.  

Continuing on our topic of Traditional Tales, this week’s home learning is all 

based around the story of The Three Billy Goats Gruff. We have tried to 

include a range of activities, and put some examples where possible. There is a 

storytelling video on eSchools with Mrs King demonstrating the actions to go 

with the story.   

In response to the parent questionnaires, we have also included some Must Do 

Challenges for the children as an optional extra. The children should be able to 

explain to you how these work, and how we stick up the sheet and tick off the 

tasks as they are completed.  

We have also added more detail to the phonics planning, providing you with a link 

to a Youtube video for the children to watch about that sound. There are also 

details about what comes after recognising the sounds and how the children can 

demonstrate to you that they can apply their sound knowledge in their reading 

and writing. There is also a video of our very own Geraldine puppet on our 

eSchools pages, which could work with any of the sounds that you are teaching.  

Our eSchools pages will also be updated again this week too and we have added a 

gallery to share photographs of your children’s work.  

Thank you for all your support and for all the lovely snippets of work you have 

sent to us via email – we absolutely love seeing them all.  

With our ongoing best wishes to you all,  

The Bears Team  

 

Mrs King – vking@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Smith – rsmith@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  

Miss Hilyard – chilyard@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  
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